Sri Lanka Law College Special Law Entrance
Examination - 2025

Special Notice for Candidates Awaiting the Results of the G.C.E.
Advanced Level Examination - 2024

Candidates who are awaiting the results of the G.C.E. Advanced Level Examination
2024 and wish to apply for the Special Law Entrance Examination 2025 are invited
to submit their applications on the following terms and conditions.

01. Your G.C.E. Advanced Level Examination results must be submitted to
the Law College on or before 30" April 2025.

02. Candidates who fail to prove their A/L results either due to non-receipt
of the G.C.E. Advanced Level Examination results by the relevant date or for
any other reason will not be issued Examination Admission cards.

03. Furthermore, the Law College fee or Examination fee paid by you will
not be refunded for any reason.

04. The application for Special Law Entrance can be submitted to the Law
College only after you have expressed your agreement to the above terms
and conditions by a letter to that effect.
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